
 

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 
 
                   February 12, 2016 

City of Philadelphia 

The Joint Committees on Education and Housing, Neighborhood Development & The Homeless of the
Council of the City of Philadelphia has CANCELLED the Public Hearing scheduled for Monday,
February 22, 2016, at 9:30 AM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear testimony on the following item: 

Resolution authorizing the joint City Council Committees on Education and Housing,
Neighborhood Development and the Homeless to hold public hearings to examine the 
feasibility of having a pilot program in Philadelphia to feed needy children when
schools are closed due to emergencies. 
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Michael Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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